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To support the health and safety of our campus community, EHS is excited to 
introduce the new Personal Sharps Management Program. This initiative is 
designed to help prevent accidental injuries from personal sharps, such as those 
used for medications like insulin, allergy treatments or migraine prevention. 
Proper disposal of sharps is essential to maintain a safe environment for everyone. 
As part of the program, students can request sharps containers to safely store used 
needles and syringes by contacting safety@andrew.cmu.edu or visiting University 
Health Services (UHS). Students may be asked a few questions to determine what 
size sharps container would be appropriate for their needs.  
Additionally, designated sharps drop-off points have been established on campus 
for convenient and secure disposal of sharps in the following locations: 

• University Health Services 
• EHS Office in the FMCS building – Room 307 
• GATF Building - Room 123 
• University Police Department 
• Mellon Institute – Room 315 (EHS Office) 

This program reflects our commitment to fostering a safe and supportive campus 
for all. For more information about waste management, please visit the EHS 
website.  
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